
 

 

 

 

                          

When coal was discovered in 

southeast Kansas in the late 

1860s, thousands came from all 

over the world to work the mines. 

Miners faced hazardous working 

conditions, poor pay, and 

discrimination. This presentation 

explores how, in 1921, thousands 

of women marched on the coal 

mines in support of striking 

miners, a spirited act that linked 

men and women together and 

dubbed "The March of the 

Amazons.” 

 The Amazon Army 

Presented by Linda O’Nelio Knollursd 

on 

Thursday, Nov. 21st, 7:00 p.m. 

in the Garnett Public Library 

Archer Room 

during the FOL Annual Meeting 
 

A brief business meeting will be held, 

refreshments will be served and door prizes 

awarded.  Everyone is welcome to attend. 
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